
 

Non- Executive Directors 

Animal Health Australia is looking to appoint three (3) Non-Executive Directors to its Board. 

Animal Health Australia (AHA) is the trusted and independent national animal health body in 

Australia, bringing together government and industry, to deliver animal health and 

biosecurity. Together with its members, AHA is working for a national biosecurity system that 

provides every opportunity for Australian agriculture to succeed at home and overseas. 

The AHA Board is skills based. Its primary role is to set and monitor the implementation of 

the company’s strategic direction, establishing and monitoring the achievement of goals by 

management. 

Skills sought 

Candidates with extensive skills and experience in any of the following areas are 

encouraged to apply: 

 Knowledge of and expertise in the intensive or extensive livestock production sector. 

 Expertise in the processing marketing sector, with a strong understanding of major 

export markets for livestock and their products. 

 Expertise in quality management approaches to animal health. 

 Expertise and technical qualifications in the delivery of animal health services. 

To compliment the above, candidates with skills and experience in biosecurity, strategic 

advocacy, and substantial networks and connections across the agriculture sector and 

governments are encouraged to apply. 

All candidates must have a genuine interest in, and a broad understanding of, the Australian 

agriculture industry, strong business acumen supported by demonstrable strategic ability, 

financial management expertise, a sound understanding of good governance and well-

developed communication skills. 



Animal Health Australia respects and promotes equality and diversity to reflect its sector and 

key stakeholders. 

For further information on AHA and to receive an information pack, please email 

tracie@carnovalerecruitment.com 

For a confidential discussion, please call Tracie Carnovale on 0404 979 206. 

Applications close at 9.00am on Monday 15 August 2022. 
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